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Village to Village Connections, Inc. 

Our purpose is to promote health, well-being, and social connections in the Danville community by 

implementing and managing the Danville Village to Village (V2V) Master Plan, the Danville Train Station 

restoration and repurposing project, integration of the Vermont Lamoille Valley Rail Trail (LVRT) project, 

and develop and promote plans to grow the recreation economy throughout Danville.  

Building on the foundation of the V2V Master Plan, and the work of the Danville Train Station committee 

to renovate and store the historic train station to the transportation hub it once was (the train bringing 

people to town years ago and the LVRT bringing them in by people-powered means now), the volunteer 

board of the new V2V Connections will do all the work (no paid staff) includes managing the current 

Lamoille Valley Rail Trail trailheads; seeking funding and resources for additional trail heads and 

amenities; promoting the LVRT for users and trail friendly businesses; sponsoring community events to 

promote social connections and physical activity; work with other committees (like the Danville Energy 

Committee) to promote active transportation by making Danville more walk and bike friendly and 

accessible for all ages and abilities i.e. making safe walk and bike connections between town resources 

(the school, businesses, health center, library).  

One of the core roles of the new non-profit will be to develop regular "programming" around Danville’s 

assets, including the LVRT, Joe’s Pond, the Train Station and the Village. This could include working with 

local groups to organize community bike rides, history rides or nature walks, and organizing pop-up 

events at the Train Station with music and food. We also are in the negotiation phase with local 

businesses to provide bike rentals, "grab and go" food and beverages, and Danville and Train Station 

branded “gear” at the Train Station trail head. 

With no paid staff and a limited operating budget, the inaugural board of V2V will need to be a working 

board with responsibilities in all areas of the non-profit’s management and tasks.  Therefore, active 

board members with specific skill will need to be recruited, as well as represent one or more key 

stakeholder groups. 

Fundamental characteristics of all potential board members: 

• Passion for the mission and purpose of V2V 

• Eagerness to participate 

• Ability to volunteer time (at least 2 - 4 hours/month) 

• Supportive of others, while willing to bring new ideas to the board 

• Respectful communication style 
 
Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion: Believing that the wide array of perspectives resulting from diversity and 
inclusion allows our organization to be more effective. V2V is committed to a stronger culture of 
inclusion and diversity within our organization, and facilitating inclusion for community voices across all 
levels of staff and governance. 
 
Full URL for the V2V master plan: https://www.v2v-danvillevt.org/wp/wp-
content/uploads/2019/10/Danville-Report_10172019_reduced.pdf 

https://www.v2v-danvillevt.org/wp/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/Danville-Report_10172019_reduced.pdf

